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It was an honor to thank our SCHHS employees for their hard work improving the lives of South Carolinains across the 
state. They know we are in the customer service business in South Carolina, and that’s why they work hard to make 
sure 100% of claims that come through their doors are processed within 30 days and it’s why more people than ever 
before are having their issues resolved immediately.  Thank you for help making our state a healthier place!
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